[bookmark: _GoBack]TOWN OF SARDINIA
PLANNING BOARD MEETING MINUTES
June 17, 2020
The Planning Board of the Town of Sardinia was scheduled for Wednesday, June 17th 2020, and was called to order at 7:01 PM by Chairman Nancy Spink
Members Present:                                                                   Absent:			
Nancy S	pink					   	
Dan Szustakowski      					Christine Eisensmith                                                
Keith Reynolds	
Bob Hill

Minutes:  Minutes were approved by all.

Correspondence: none

Old Business: None

New Business: There were 3 guests, who are part of Savage Winery in Sardinia, at the meeting.  Tom Roberts and Keith Fox, representing Savage Winery, made a presentation, but did not have a site plan. Several Board members spoke and advised Mr. Roberts that a site plan was needed before the Board could vote on a building. Mr. Roberts expressed that the Covid-19 had caused a delay in this project and could the Board meet again before the next scheduled Board meeting. 2 weeks was suggested and all present Board members agreed to that date of July 01, at 7 PM. Mr. Roberts asked that the Board approve a building.  Several members stated that the concept of a building was OK, but until a site plan review was done, no vote would be taken. 
Motion was made by Keith, second by Bob to adjourn. Vote was 4 to 0 approving this motion. Meeting was closed by Chairman Nancy at 7:45 PM.
Next scheduled meeting is July 01th, 2020 at 7pm. 
Submitted by:    Nancy Spink
